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30th January 2019 

 

 

 

ADMISSION PROCEDURE FOR P1 PUPILS SEPT’19 

Applications for P1 September 2019 close on Thursday 

31st January.  Please contact the school should you require 

any support or guidance with completing your application 

online. By clicking the link below you will be directed to our 

webpage for information and guidance regarding this 

procedure.  

https://www.macosquinps.co.uk/parents-area/applying-for-

p1-place-sept19/ 

 

 

        

Our Senior School Show will take place on Wednesday 6th 

and Thursday 7th March at 7pm.  Tickets will be on sale 

from Monday 4th February on Agora. 

 

      

SENIOR SCHOOL SHOW 

TERM 2 PARENT INTERVIEWS 

These will take place Monday 11th February to Friday 15th 

February from 2pm.  The school finishes at 2pm on these 

days for all classes.  Times will be issued next week and 

sent home in your child’s bag. Please note there will be no 

extra-curricular clubs this week. 

 

MACOSQUIN PARENTS’ AND FRIENDS’ 

ASSOCIATION 

We look forward to our next big event which will be   

“The Big Breakfast” on Monday 18th March 8.00 – 9.30am. 

We are looking for volunteers between 7.00 – 10.00am 

to help us set up / clear up.    

Please Seesaw your child’s teacher if you are available. 

 

AQE RESULTS 

Well done to all the boys and girls in P7 who received 

their results on Saturday past.  We are very proud of 

you all!! 

 

COSTUMES 

 
 

 

HEALTHY BREAK 

Children should come to school with a Healthy Break,  

Monday to Thursday (Bread and Fruit Snacks only and 

Water or Milk for drink).  Alternatively, our canteen 

provides Healthy Break.  Pupils may bring a treat for 

break on Fridays if they wish.  

We appreciate your parental support in our efforts to 

encourage healthy eating at break times.  
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